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Temporary Parking Restriction during the L.H.H.S. Graduation Ceremony and Church 

of the Resurrection Carnival 
 

 

 

A temporary parking restriction will be in place for the portion of Pond Hill Road between Harrison Road and 

South Elm Street beginning on Friday, June 11th and extending to Saturday June 12th, 2021, until the conclusion 

of the carnival.  The restriction will be appropriately posted with “No Parking” signage, and in place for both 

sides of Pond Hill Road.  We are asking carnival goers, as well as attendees of the Lyman Hall High School 

Graduation Ceremony on Friday night, to be mindful of this restriction to avoid the issuance of a parking ticket 

by police, and removal of their vehicle by tow truck.   
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